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I think we need more available beds to help people…I have been helping for 20 years 

and it’s never enough beds. 

 

The Medicaid rate is very low compared to all the prices and what we pay workers, 

please re evaluate and increase according to what at least minimum wage is for 24/7 

days. 

 

Thank you  


